
          Immaculate Conception Catholic Church 
                   

             931 5th Avenue North 
                Sartell, MN 56377 
                  (320) 251-3461 

                 Immaculateconceptioncmri.org 
 

                 Rev. Fr. Niño Molina (320) 266-4914 

           frnmolina13@gmail.com 

                   Rev. Fr. Adam Craig: (810) 404-3205 

           fr.adamcraig@gmail.com 

  

 
      
 
  

Sunday, June 2   Second Sunday after Pentecost                
7:00 AM    For Paul & Michele Ruegemer (Ruegemer)                
9:00 AM   Pro Populo (High Mass with Incense and Procession) 

11:30 AM     For Priest’s Intention                     
        
                                    

(No Mass on Monday)                
                                                                                                                
Tuesday, June 4  St.  Francis Caracciolo  
8:00 AM    RIP Buenaventura Tria Tirona (Maricar)      
 
Wednesday, June 5                 St. Boniface  
6:45 AM    Priest’s Intention                                                             
10:30 AM - Funeral Mass  RIP Carol Salzer    
 
Thursday, June 6  St. Norbert   
8:00 AM   For James Goering (Chris Goering)    
 
Friday, June 7   Sacred Heart of Jesus    (First Friday)            
8:00 AM   Distribution of Holy Communion      
6:00 PM   For the Fournelle Family (Rachel Fournelle)        
 
Saturday, June 8  BVM Saturday       
8:00 AM   Priest’s Intention        
          

Sunday, June 9   Third Sunday after Pentecost                
7:00 AM    Priest’s Intention                                    
9:00 AM   Pro Populo 

11:00 AM    Priest’s Intention                        

               Sunday Announcements: June 2, 2024 
                      Second Sunday after Pentecost     
      

Welcome To Newcomers! 
   

We gladly welcome visitors and newcomers. At the same time, we respectfully remind them that to receive Our Lord in Holy Communion, 
one must be:  
• A baptized Catholic, free from any mortal sin committed since one’s last confession, 
• Fasting for three hours from any food and alcoholic drink and one hour from any other drink except water.  

(Unless you have been attending the traditional Latin Mass exclusively, you should refrain from receiving Holy Communion until you 
have had an opportunity to meet with one of the priests.)  

   If this is the first time you have attended the Traditional Latin Mass, you may have noticed that our parishioners do not dress 
casually in church. Before the changes in the Church, Catholic parishes had standards for modest and appropriate attire, which are 
important both for the edification of others and out of respect for the house of God. Please observe these standards of dress for church:  
• Women and girls must cover their heads. If you do not have a hat or veil, you may borrow a veil from the vestibule. You must also 

wear dresses or skirts that cover the knees when standing or sitting. Pants, shorts, sleeveless, tight or low-cut clothing not permitted.   
• Men and boys should wear a dress shirt and dress pants. Jeans, shorts, and casual attire are not appropriate for attendance at Mass.  

     

We are happy to see new faces at Immaculate Conception Church, and we look forward to seeing you again! 
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Usher Schedule: 
     

June 9           7:00            Matt Fournelle, Steven Mader            
        9:00            Peter Ruegemer, Chris Goering        
       11:00           Peter Wilson, Pat Boldt 
June 16          7:00           Brian Bedel, Paul Ruegemer           
        9:00            Daryl Bloch, Jeff Baert        
       11:00           Peter Wilson, Pat Boldt 
June 23         7:00            Matt Fournelle, Paul Ruegemer  
        9:00            Daryl Bloch, Chris Goering         
       11:00           Peter Wilson, Pat Boldt 
 

* Please find a replacement if you cannot usher!  

Serving Schedule: 
     
June 9           7:00             David Ruegemer, Blaise Fournelle         

         9:00             Arlin & Andrew Wertish                                     
                11:00 Dan Roetzler  
June 16          7:00              Tyler Wertish, Damian Fournelle                              
         9:00              Peyton Braun, Brayden Terhaar        
        11:00 Bryson Tucker  
June 23           7:00             Daniel & Benjamin Lauer  

         9:00             Nathan Ruegemer, Sam Theisen                                     
                 11:00 Dan Roetzler     
                     

* Please find a replacement if you cannot serve!  

Confessions:  30 minutes before each scheduled Friday, Saturday, & Sunday Mass; 
after the 8:00 Wednesday Mass and after Saturday Mass.               
      

• CORPUS CHRISTI high Mass and procession is today, June 2, at the 9:00 Mass.      
 

• RIP CAROL SALZER:  Sincere condolences to Mary Wertish on the death of her mother, and assurance of prayers 
to her family. The funeral Mass will be at 10:30 AM this Wednesday.  Visitation will be in Becket Hall at 9:00 AM, 
followed by rosary in church before Mass. Please contact LuAnn if you would like to volunteer to help with the 
meal which will follow the funeral Mass. (320-761-1720)   

 

• SUMMER CATECHISM will be Monday through Friday, June 10 - 14, from after the 8:00 AM Mass until noon.  
 

• PLEASE SIGN UP children from Kindergarten through 8th grade on the sheet in the vestibule so that the visiting 
sisters can prepare.  Please sign up by TODAY. Thank you!   
  

• EVENING CLASSES by the bishop for teens and adults who cannot make it to the morning classes will be held at 
7:00 PM on Tuesday and Thursday, June 11 and 13.  (No children’s classes in the evening.)   
 

• MONTH OF JUNE is dedicated to the Sacred Heart of Jesus. Remember to make reparation to the Sacred Heart 
especially during this month. Feel free to bring flowers for the June shrine.   
 

• SPECIAL COLLECTION for Mater Dei Seminary is today, June 2. If you do not have boxed tithing envelopes, you 
may use the second collection envelopes with red borders in the vestibule. You may drop them in the collection 
basket or slot in the counter. Please make out any checks to “Mater Dei Seminary.” Thank you and God bless you!   

• TAX LETTERS: Please make note! If you will be wanting tax letters for any of the summer special collections, 
please contact the places to which you are making the checks out directly, as the parish here cannot provide tax 
letters for donations to other places. You may find their addresses on their websites. Links to their websites can be 
found on the “Traditional Catholic Resources” tab of our parish website.  
 

• 25TH ANNIVERSARY OF ICA is this year. As an anniversary celebration, there will be a potluck on Sunday, 
June 9 (beginning after the 9:00 Mass and continuing after the 11:00 Mass) for all those who have ever been a 
part of our parish school, as well as their families! Please let your out of town ICA relatives and friends know, 
in case they are interested in visiting that weekend! There will be an opportunity to visit with other school 
families (including those of past years), to look at old school pictures, to see the classrooms downstairs, and to 
visit with Father Brendan!      

• GROUP PICTURE of all current and past ICA students who can make it to the party on June 9 will be taken 
between the 9:00 and 11:00 Masses in the parish hall.    

• ALUMNI who have been in the school choir in past years are welcome to join the visiting sisters and choir on June 
9 to sing some old favorites like Laudate Dominum. Warm up will be in a classroom downstairs at 8:15.             

                                                                                                                                                              

• ANNIVERSARY T-SHIRTS: Orders are being taken for a t-shirt to commemorate our parish school’s 25th 
anniversary. T-shirts will be $20 each. (Anyone who has ever attended ICA may get their t-shirt for $15.) They will 
be ordered later in June, and will also count for the run-a-thon t-shirts for this coming fall. Please use the sign-up 
sheet in the vestibule.  Sign up by June 23 if you would like a t-shirt.            


